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On behalf of the Napier Operatic Society I
would like to thank you for the part which you
have played in the presentatlon of this
production.

It has been great to see the enthusiasm and
talent of the cast and also the great presentation
by the production team.

We look forward to seeing you in future
productions with this society.

Thank you,
JOHN BRIGGS
PRESIDENT






